
           Monthly Activity Report  

                 March 2020 

 

 

Answered phone calls from residents and dealt with 

accordingly. 

Did monthly stormwater and playground inspections. 

Cold patched various areas within the township. 

Assisted A-1 with backflow testing. Pit in front of police 

department was full of water due to sump pump malfunction.  

Sump line repair at 6418. Used camera to find a root had 

punctured our line. Left it open so homeowner could have their 

line cleaned. Afterwards re cleaned our line any closed ground. 

Opened restrooms for the season. Found leak at police 

department and had it repaired before the shutdown of parks. 

Secured playground, shelters, bathrooms, locked tennis courts, 

and removed basketball hoops from both parks. 

Being very cautious about the cleanliness of meeting area and 

cleaning daily. 

Started the first mow and trim of all the parks and walkways 

within the township. 
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Applied half of the 160 tons of ballfield dirt to field one and half 

of field two. Scheduled the second 80 tons for delivery for the 

rest of field 2 and field 3. 

Received three new bleachers for park and assembled. Marked 

places to be installed. 

Marked places for extra benches acquired from playground 

renovation last year. With forethought of placement of three 

others when playground at administration is completed. 

Removed five pear trees from park that have slowly been 

leaning toward Millikin and wires.  

Took some overhead shot of the park ballfields in varying points 

of repair. 

Checked pipe on Greenlawn road as it runs under route 4 for 

the pending spring storms.  

  

   

 

 

 


